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October 2, 1967
Present: All commissioners.

Roads

Mr. Pantaleo was instructed to get a listing of the county roads being maintained,
then check the list with the Baltimore office as to what we are credited for.

7 Gables Bulkhead - reviewed letter of recommendation from Mr. Pantaleo regarding
size of pipe to be installed through the bulkhead connecting the waters of Town
Creek and the Patuxent River. He is recommending using two runs of piep, 42"

in diameter, which would be equivalent to a 60" pipe, as he feels this would more
effectively alleviate the problem of water stagnating in Town Creek. The
commissioners approved change order to the 42" pipes recommended by Mr. Pantaleo,
to replace the proposed 36" pipe in the original plan. Mr. M. C. Thompson will
be so notified.

Mr. Pantaleo was asked to investigate matter of bushing Route 489 from Park Hall
to Route 235. He reported that there is a road running off the Beachville Road,
that the school bus will not travel because of the condition of the road. Mr.
Pantaleo said that if this road is widened and some of the overhead foliage
removed, this mighttake care of the problem. Mr. Aud and Mr. Burch will look into
this before any decision is made.

The commissioners agreed that calcium chloride should be placed on the roads at
the new technical center for the dedication ceremony next Sunday, to keep dust
down. This will cost approximately $20 to $30.

Court Administrator

The commissioners approved paying our county's share of the salary for the
adminstrator, $2,041.66, in a lump sum to Prince Georges County, said county

to pay Mr. Thomas' salary in full. This will eliminate bookkeeping problems for
individual counties so far as withholding tax, social security, etc., is concerned.
This procedure has been requested by Judge Digges.

Meeting adjourned.
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F. Elliott Burch President






